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tune in
turn on
drop out
im gone
left to rot
in someone elses mistakes
generalized as
un-impressed 
have i been classified?
to a generation
born to break

you won't get me down
cause i know that you
have been here before me
yeah i know it's true
you've made your mistakes
so let me make mine
in time i'll stop being
so un-impressed

tune in
turn on
drop out
im gone
left to rot
in someone elses mistakes
generalized as
un-impressed 

have i been classified
to a generation
born to break

you won't get me down
cause i know that you
have been here before me
yeah i know it's true
you've made your mistakes
so let me make mine
in time i'll stop being
so un-impressed
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you won't get me down
cause i know that you
have been here before me
yeah i know it's true
you've made your mistakes
so let me make mine
in time i'll stop being
so un-impressed
stop being so un-impressed
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